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be true as well as the timing. Because you see, three years ago she put a few of my high school friends in prison, and
now they're out.
The Legend of Korra: Ruins of the Empire Part Two Michael Dante DiMartino 2019-11-12 What will it take to stop a war?
King Wu's dreams of peacefully transitioning the Earth Kingdom into a democracy are in danger when Commander Guan
throws his political hat in the ring, hoping to subvert the new system from the inside out. But playing fair was never
part of his plan; Guan and Dr. Sheng are using terrifying new technology to cement Guan's win! In a desperate attempt
to save the Earth Kingdom from falling back into the dark days of conquest and empire, Korra and Kuvira convince an old
friend to return and take the former commander on in the polls. But will it be enough? Written by series co-creator
Michael Dante DiMartino and illustrated by Michelle Wong (Goosebumps: Download and Die), with consultation by Bryan
Konietzko, this is the ultimate continuation of the beloved television series!
The Legend of Korra: Ruins of the Empire Part One Michael Dante DiMartino 2019-05-21 Korra must decide who to trust as
the fate of the Earth Kingdom hangs in the balance! On the eve of its first elections, the Earth Kingdom finds its
future endangered by its past. Even as Kuvira stands trial for her crimes, vestiges of her imperial ambitions threaten
to undermine the nation's democratic hopes. But when Korra, Asami, Mako, and Bolin don't all see eye-to-eye as to the
solution, drastic measures will be taken to halt a new march to war! Written by series co-creator Michael Dante
DiMartino and drawn by Michelle Wong (Goosebumps: Download and Die), with consultation by Bryan Konietzko, this is the
official continuation of the beloved television series!
The Iron Will of Genie Lo F. C. Yee 2020-01-21 The fate of the heavens is at stake in this hilarious and highlyanticipated sequel to the The Epic Crush of Genie Lo, from the New York Times and USA Today bestselling author of
Avatar: The Last Airbender: The Rise of Kyoshi Genie Lo thought she was busy last year, juggling her academic career
with protecting the Bay Area from demons. But now, as the Heaven-appointed Guardian of California, she’s responsible
for the well-being of all yaoguai and spirits on Earth. Even the ones who interrupt her long-weekend visit to a
prestigious college, bearing terrible news about a cosmos-threatening force of destruction in a nearby alternate
dimension. The goddess Guanyin and Genie’s boyfriend, Quentin Sun Wukong, do their best to help, but it’s really the
Jade Emperor who’s supposed to handle crises of this magnitude. Unfortunately for Genie and the rest of existence, he’s
gone AWOL. Fed up with the Jade Emperor’s negligence, Genie spots an opportunity to change the system for the better by
undertaking a quest that spans multiple planes of reality along with an adventuring party of quarrelsome Chinese gods.
But when faced with true danger, Genie and her friends realize that what will save the universe this time isn’t
strength, but sacrifice.
The Legend of Korra: The Art of the Animated Series--Book Three: Change (Second Edition) Michael Dante DiMartino
2022-03-22 Go behind the scenes of the animated series Legend of Korra Book One - Air--created by Michael Dante
DiMartino and Bryan Konietzko--the smash-hit sequel to their blockbuster show Avatar: The Last Airbender! This handsome
hardcover contains hundreds of art pieces created during the development of the show's first season, along with new
sketches from the original creative team! Featuring creator commentary from DiMartino and Konietzko and a brand-new
foreword by Korra voice actor Janet Varney, this is an intimate look inside the creative process that brought a new
generation of Avatar heroes to life!
Sonic the Hedgehog 30th Anniversary Special Ian Flynn 2021-06-23 After 30 years of going fast, it’s time for fans to
celebrate the speediest hedgehog of all time! It’s an unbelievable birthday celebration for Sonic the Hedgehog with his
first Classic Sonic special! First, in “Seasons of Chaos” by longtime Sonic scribe Ian Flynn and artists Aaron
Hammerstrom & Reggie Graham, Sonic goes on an adventure from pleasant spring valleys to wintry wonderlands in search of
the Chaos Emeralds. But Sonic’s not alone, with a little help from his friends Miles “Tails” Prower, Knuckles the
Echidna, Amy Rose, Mighty the Armadillo, and Ray the Flying Squirrel, they’ll race, fight, and fly their way to victory
against the baddest of baddies! Then, in “Dr. Eggman’s Birthday,” the vile, villainous Dr. Eggman takes center stage in
a story written by New York Times bestseller Gale Galligan (The Babysitters Club)! And how does the bad doctor
celebrate the occasion? Only his Badniks know for sure... Finally, in "Sonic Learns to Drive," Sonic's up against a
tough challenge: Driving! When the fastest thing alive can outrun any car, will Sonic have the patience to learn... or
will he finally get left in the dust? Written by the hosts of My Brother, My Brother, and Me, The Adventure Zone, and
New York Times bestsellers, the McElroy Brothers! Grab a slice of chili dog cake and don’t get left in the dust on the
most way past cool book of the year!
Go Team Venture!: The Art and Making of the Venture Bros Cartoon Network 2018-07-31 This oversized book is the
comprehensive companion to the art and making of the The Venture Bros. and includes a foreword by Patton Oswalt! Ken
Plume sits down with series creators Jackson Publick and Doc Hammer to have a conversation about the creation of every
single episode through season six and much more. From the earliest sketches of Hank and Dean scribbled in a notebook,
pitching the series to Cartoon Network's Adult Swim, learning the ins and outs of animation, character designs for each
season, storyboards, painted backgrounds, behind-the-scenes recollections of how the show came together, it's all here.
Features behind-the-scenes info and art covering every episode of all six seasons. Written by Venture Bros. creators
Jackson Publik and Doc Hammer, with intro by Patton Oswalt. An all-encompassing look at the characters, art, history
and influences of the beloved series. Never before seen Venture Bros. artwork!
The Legend of Korra: The Art of the Animated Series - Book Four: Balance Michael Dante DiMartino 2015-09-15 The final
season of The Legend of Korra animated TV series--created by Michael Dante DiMartino and Bryan Konietzko--the smash hit
sequel to their blockbuster show Avatar: The Last Airbender, is revealed! Go behind the scenes and uncover the
phenomenal never-before-seen artwork that went into creating this beloved series' final season! Creator captions will
give you an exclusive look at every aspect of the show; it's like having your own backstage pass to The Legend of Korra
Book Four: Balance!
Avatar: The Last Airbender - The Search Part 1 Gene Luen Yang 2013-07-02 For years, fans of Avatar: The Last Airbender

Sonic the Hedgehog/Mega Man: Worlds Collide Free Preview Ian Flynn 2014-01-28 Get your first look at the crossover
event of 2013 here! Before worlds collide in Mega Man #24, check out this digital-exclusive FREE preview! Get a recap
of the events leading up to the crossover, see some amazing upcoming covers by Patrick "SPAZ" Spaziante, and get an
exclusive first-look at some of the interior artwork from Mega Man #24! Get ready, folks-it's Blue times TWO!
Avatar: The Last Airbender: Legacy of The Fire Nation Joshua Pruett 2020-02-04 In this new scrapbook Avatar: The Last
Airbender’s beloved character Uncle Iroh shares his memories and mementos with Prince Zuko. In Avatar: The Last
Airbender: Legacy of the Fire Nation, discover long-kept secrets carried by Uncle Iroh as he records his stories for
Prince Zuko. Read letters from family, friends, and more in this special collection of mementos and keepsakes. Iroh has
held many roles in his long life, including crown prince of the Fire Nation, mentor to Prince Zuko, and ally of Avatar
Aang. In the peace following the end of the Hundred Year War, Iroh has compiled many thoughts, memories, artifacts, and
stories from his long life to share with Prince Zuko. Filled with amazing removable mementos from Iroh, Avatar: The
Last Airbender: Legacy of the Fire Nation presents an exclusive look into one of the series’ most-loved characters.
Snug Catana Chetwynd 2020-02-04 Why bother getting out of bed when you could stay bundled up with that special someone
and a book of cozy, cute comics. From the author of the bestselling Little Moments of Love comes #1 New York Times
bestseller Snug, a collection of comics that perfectly captures the honest, playful, and relatable snapshots of
romantic life. Chetwynd’s second book has the same charming and inviting style as her first and includes 50 percent
new, never-before-shared comics. Snug is a celebration of the quirks and peculiarities of every one of us—and the magic
that happens when we find our matching puzzle piece.
Avatar: The Last Airbender - Toph Beifong's Metalbending Academy Faith Erin Hicks 2021-02-16 For some, perfection just
isn't enough. Things are looking bright at the Beifong Metalbending Academy! But after all the adventures Toph's had
with Aang, Sokka, Zuko, and Katara, the whole thing feels a bit dull. Luckily, Sokka and Suki come to visit and
reintroduce some familiar faces from their wandering days. And while out and about to celebrate, Toph discovers
something that just might put the sparkle back in her eye... Written by Faith Erin Hicks (The Adventures of Superhero
Girl, The Nameless City) and drawn by Peter Wartman (Stonebreaker), with colors by Adele Matera and collaboration from
Avatar: The Last Airbender animated series writer Tim Hedrick, this is the ultimate continuation of the hit animated
series!
Free Comic Book Day 2021 (All Ages): Avatar: The Last Airbender / The Legend of Korra Kiku Hughes 2021-08-25 Celebrate
the world of the the Four Nations with two all-new stories from Avatar: The Last Airbender and The Legend of Korra!
Your favorite characters from both generations of Avatar teams bring you some food for thought—and more than a few
laughs along the way!
Isola Vol. 1 Brenden Fletcher 2018-10-24 An evil spell has been cast on the Queen of Maar and her Captain of the Guard
will do anything to reverse it. Their only hope lies on an island half a world away a place known in myth as Isola,
land of the dead. Gotham Academy creators BRENDEN FLETCHER and KARL KERSCHL reunite with series colorist MSASSYK and
letterer ADITYA BIDIKAR for a breathtaking fantasy adventure two decades in the making. Recommended for fans of Studio
Ghibli and the work of Hayao Miyazaki. Collects ISOLA #1-5
City of a Thousand Dolls Miriam Forster 2013-02-05 The girl with no past, and no future, may be the only one who can
save their lives. Nisha was abandoned at the gates of the City of a Thousand Dolls when she was just a little girl. Now
sixteen, she lives on the grounds of the isolated estate, where orphan girls apprentice as musicians, healers,
courtesans, and, if the rumors are true, assassins. She makes her way as Matron's errand girl, her closest companions
the mysterious cats that trail her shadow. Only when she begins a forbidden flirtation with the city's handsome young
courier does she let herself imagine a life outside the walls. Until one by one, girls around her start to die. Before
she becomes the next victim, Nisha decides to uncover the secrets that surround the girls' deaths. But by getting
involved, Nisha jeopardizes not only her own future in the City of a Thousand Dolls—but also her life.
The Legend of Korra: Turf Wars Part One Various 2017-08-08 Relishing their newfound feelings for each other, Korra and
Asami leave the Spirit World . . . but find nothing in Republic City but political hijinks and human vs. spirit
conflict! A pompous developer plans to turn the new spirit portal into an amusement park, potentially severing an
already tumultuous connection with the spirits. What's more, the triads have realigned and are in a brutal all-out
brawl at the city's borders--where hundreds of evacuees have relocated! In order to get through it all, Korra and Asami
vow to look out for each other--but first, they've got to get better at being a team and a couple! Written by series
co-creator Michael Dante DiMartino and drawn by Irene Koh (T.M.N.T., Sensation Comics featuring Wonder Woman, Secret
Origins: Batgirl, Afrina and the Glass Coffin) and with consultation by Bryan Konietzko, this is the official
continuation of The Legend of Korra!
I Hadn't Meant to Tell You this Jacqueline Woodson 2010 Twelve-year-old Marie, the only black girl in the eighth grade
willing to befriend her white classmate Lena, discovers that Lena's father is doing horrible things to her in private.
Corrupt Penelope Douglas 2015-11-13 Erika. I was told that dreams were our heart's desires. My nightmares, however,
became my obsession. My boyfriend's older brother is like that scary movie that you peek through your hand to watch.
He's handsome, strong, and completely terrifying. The star of his college's basketball team and now gone pro, he's more
concerned with the dirt on his shoe than on me. I saw him. I heard him. The things that he did, and the deeds that he
hid. For years, I bit my nails, unable to look away. Now, I've graduated high school and moved on to college, but I
haven't stopped watching Michael. He's back, and the dirt I've seen isn't content to stay in my head anymore...Michael.
Her name is Erika Fane, but everyone calls her Rika. My brother's girlfriend grew up hanging around my house and is
always at our dinner table. She looks down when I enter a room and stills when I am close. I can always feel the fear
rolling off of her, and while I haven't had her body, I know that I have her mind. That's all I really want anyway.
Until my brother leaves for the military, and I find Rika alone at college. In my city. The opportunity is too good to
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and The Legend of Korra have burned with one question—what happened to Fire Lord Zuko's mother? Finding a clue at last,
Zuko enlists the aid of Team Avatar—and the most unlikely ally of all—to help uncover the biggest secret of his life. *
This is the perfect companion to The Legend of Korra! * The official continuation of Airbender from its creators!
Avatar: The Last Airbender--The Search Omnibus Gene Luen Yang 2020-10-27 Immediately following the Avatar's adventures
chronicled in The Promise, this remarkable omnibus that collects parts 1-3 of The Search, from Airbender creators
Michael Dante DiMartino and Bryan Konietzko! For years, fans of Avatar: The Last Airbender and The Legend of Korra have
burned with one question--what happened to Fire Lord Zuko's mother? Finding a clue at last, Zuko enlists the aid of
Team Avatar--and the most unlikely ally of all--to help uncover the biggest secret of his life.
Free Comic Book Day 2018 (All Ages): The Legend of Korra / ARMS Ian Flynn, Michael Dante DiMartino 2018-05-05 Dark
Horse Comics is excited to feature all-ages stories from Nickelodeon's The Legend of Korra and Nintendo's ARMS for our
Free Comic Book Day Silver offering on May 5, 2018! First, Avatar Korra pairs up with an unlikely sidekick for a superimportant, top-secret mission to track down a pack of lost pets in a story written by The Legend of Korra co-creator
Michael Dante DiMartino with art by Jayd Ait-Kaci and Vivian Ng. In a story based on Nintendo's exclusive fighting game
ARMS, a young fighter trains tirelessly to reach the top in the ARMS League GrandÑPrixbut first, he must defeat 599
other contenders! ARMS is written by Ian Flynn (Sonic the Hedgehog, Mega Man) with art by Joe Ng (Street Fighter,
Overwatch: Binary). Visit FreeComicBookDay.com to learn more!
Avatar, The Last Airbender: The Rise of Kyoshi (Chronicles of the Avatar Book 1) F. C. Yee 2019-07-16 From the world of
Avatar: The Last Airbender comes the instant USA Today and New York Times bestselling novel starring Avatar Kyoshi—now
in paperback! Justice begins with one woman. After nine years of desperate searching for the next Avatar, the discovery
of young, charming Avatar Yun has brought stability to the four nations—that is, until Earth Kingdom-born Kyoshi, Yun’s
unassuming friend and servant, demonstrates remarkable bending during a mission to the South Pole. With the identity of
the true Avatar at stake and the growing unrest among her allies turning into violence, Kyoshi is forced to flee the
Avatar mansion with her fiery friend Rangi, taking little more than the metal war fans and headdress her parents left
behind. It isn’t easy finding Avatar training on the run, but Kyoshi and Rangi find unlikely supporters in the daofei:
ragtag criminals and outlaws living in the shadows of the Earth Kingdom. Torn between following the traditional path of
an Avatar and seeking vengeance for those she has lost, Kyoshi struggles to accept her newfound power as she trains in
secret. But while Kyoshi, Rangi, and her daofei friends face off against brutal underworld rivals, those who seek to
control the Avatar draw ever closer to her, leaving trails of the dead in their wake. The story behind the longestliving Avatar in the history of this beloved world, The Rise of Kyoshi maps Kyoshi’s journey from a girl of humble
origins to the merciless pursuer of justice still feared and admired centuries after becoming the Avatar.
The Last Airbender Dave Roman 2010 Zuko, prince of the Fire Nation, is banished and scarred by his father for
questioning his authority, and must learn to harness his firebending power and battle his inner demons while on a quest
to capture the long-lost Avatar.
The Legend of Korra: Turf Wars Library Edition Michael Dante DiMartino 2019-03-26 Written by series co-creator Michael
Dante DiMartino and drawn by Irene Koh (Secret Origins: Batgirl, Afrina and the Glass Coffin) and with consultation by
Bryan Konietzko, this is the official continuation of The Legend of Korra! Collects The Legend of Korra: Turf Wars
Parts One, Two, and Three. New beginnings for Korra and Asami! After a refreshing sojourn in the Spirit World, Korra
and Asami return to Republic City but find nothing but political hijinks and human vs. spirit conflict! Pompous
developer Wonyong Keum plans to turn the new spirit portal into an amusement park, potentially severing an already
tumultuous connection with the spirits. At the city's edge, Zhu Li enlists everyone she can to aid the thousands of
hungry and homeless evacuees who have relocated there. Meanwhile, the Triple Threats' ruthless new leader, Tokuga, is
determined to unite the other triads under his rule, no matter the cost. In order to get through it all, Korra and
Asami vow to look out for each other--but first, they've got to get better at being a team!
Avatar: The Last Airbender - The Lost Adventures Various 2013-07-02 For three years, millions of eager fans tuned in to
watch new episodes of Nickelodeon's hit animated series Avatar: The Last Airbender. Ever since, fans have been hungry
for more—and now their wait is finally over! This volume collects the long-out-of-print, fan-favorite comics previously
published in Nickelodeon Magazine and with the Airbender DVDs, plus over seventy brand-new comics pages. That's twentysix stories set in Airbender continuity, by a host of top-notch talent, many of whom worked on the original animated
series! * A must-have for any Airbender fan! * Twenty-six in-continuity stories, plus bonus content! * The latest
release in an ongoing partnership between Nickelodeon and Dark Horse, to bring you the very best in Airbender books!
The Legend of Korra: The Art of the Animated Series - Book Four: Balance Various 2015-09-15 Go behind the scenes and
uncover the phenomenal never-before-seen artwork that went into creating this beloved series’ final season! Captions
from series creators Michael Dante DiMartino and Bryan Konietzko will give you an exclusive look at every aspect of the
show; it’s like having your own backstage pass to The Legend of Korra Book Four: Balance! *Never-before-seen artwork
from season 4 of Korra! “Strong characters, compelling storylines, heartfelt humor, gorgeous animation—this show had it
all.”—IGN
Avatar: The Last Airbender The Art of the Animated Series (Second Edition) Michael Dante DiMartino 2020-11-24 The
animated series Avatar: The Last Airbender has inspired millions of fans and industry professionals alike. Now, to
celebrate the anniversary of the show's first airing comes this deluxe second edition of Avatar: The Last Airbender-The Art of the Animated Series! Join series creators Bryan Konietzko and Michael Dante DiMartino for an unprecedented
behind-the-scenes look at hundreds of pieces of concept, design, and production art from the show. You'll be taken on a
guided tour through the development of this smash-hit television series in this deluxe edition that includes: •
Stunning new cover art by Bryan Konietzko, with an extra special cover treatment! ! • Eight pages of new material, plus
an all-new introduction by award-winning Avatar: The Last Airbender comics series writer Gene Luen Yang!
The Legend of Korra: The Art of the Animated Series--Book Four: Balance (Second Edition) (Deluxe Edition) Michael Dante
DiMartino 2022-07-26 The final season of the beloved animated series The Legend of Korra—created by Michael Dante
DiMartino and Bryan Konietzko—is revisited in all its glory with this hardcover homage, packaged in a deluxe slipcase
with a commemorative lithograph, to The Legend of Korra: The Art of the Animated Series Book Four––Balance. Released to
celebrate the anniversary of the original show’s airing, this stunning book contains hundreds of art pieces created
during the development of the show’s fourth and final season season, alongside creator commentary from DiMartino and
Konietzko. The book is packaged in a deluxe slipcase with a commemorative lithograph, celebrating this timeless series
and the legacy it continues!
How to Draw The Legend of Korra Walter Foster Creative Team 2014-08-15 Provides step-by-step instructions for drawing
various characters including Korra, Mako, and Bolin.
Legendborn Tracy Deonn 2020-09-15 An Instant New York Times Bestseller! Winner of the Coretta Scott King - John Steptoe
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for New Talent Author Award Filled with mystery and an intriguingly rich magic system, Tracy Deonn’s YA contemporary
fantasy reinvents the King Arthur legend and “braids together Southern folk traditions and Black Girl Magic into a
searing modern tale of grief, power, and self-discovery” (Dhonielle Clayton, New York Times bestselling author of The
Belles). After her mother dies in an accident, sixteen-year-old Bree Matthews wants nothing to do with her family
memories or childhood home. A residential program for bright high schoolers at UNC–Chapel Hill seems like the perfect
escape—until Bree witnesses a magical attack her very first night on campus. A flying demon feeding on human energies.
A secret society of so called “Legendborn” students that hunt the creatures down. And a mysterious teenage mage who
calls himself a “Merlin” and who attempts—and fails—to wipe Bree’s memory of everything she saw. The mage’s failure
unlocks Bree’s own unique magic and a buried memory with a hidden connection: the night her mother died, another Merlin
was at the hospital. Now that Bree knows there’s more to her mother’s death than what’s on the police report, she’ll do
whatever it takes to find out the truth, even if that means infiltrating the Legendborn as one of their initiates. She
recruits Nick, a self-exiled Legendborn with his own grudge against the group, and their reluctant partnership pulls
them deeper into the society’s secrets—and closer to each other. But when the Legendborn reveal themselves as the
descendants of King Arthur’s knights and explain that a magical war is coming, Bree has to decide how far she’ll go for
the truth and whether she should use her magic to take the society down—or join the fight. This paperback edition of
Legendborn contains a teaser to the thrilling sequel, Bloodmarked, as well as an exclusive short story from Selwyn
Kane's perspective!
The Legend of Korra: Patterns in Time Michael Dante DiMartino 2022-11-29 Celebrate new stories from The Legend of
Korra! Your favorite characters from Team Avatar and beyond are here in this collection of stories, from the
heartwarming to the hilarious. Join Korra, Asami, Mako, Bolin, Tenzin, and more familiar faces from The Legend of
Korra, featured in stories specially crafted by a bevy of talented comics creators! Be sure to add these all-new
stories to your Avatar Legends library!
Avatar: The Last Airbender - The Art of the Animated Series Bryan Konietzko 2013-07-02 Since its debut in 2005, Avatar:
The Last Airbender has remained one of Nickelodeon's most talked about and highest-rated animated series to date, and
it's not too hard to see why... Not only does it offer an epic storyline, engaging characters, action, adventure, and a
powerful message about the importance of hope in a world long-besieged by war, all the while serving up top-notch
entertainment. It's also beautifully executed, a stunning masterpiece of animated storytelling that harmonizes Western
influences with aesthetic inspiration drawn from a diverse array of cultures, including those of China, Japan, India,
and the Inuit. An unprecedented look at the concept, design, and production art behind this smash-hit series, Avatar:
The Last Airbender, The Art of the Animated Series chronicles the show's development — from the very first sketch
through to the series finale and beyond! — along with behind-the-scenes commentary from series creators Bryan Konietzko
and Michael Dante DiMartino. * Featuring hundreds of images, most of which Nickelodeon has never released to the
public!
The Legend of Korra: The Art of the Animated Series--Book One: Air Deluxe Edition (Second Edition) Michael Dante
DiMartino 2021-03-09 Go behind the scenes of the animated series Legend of Korra Book One - Air--created by Michael
Dante DiMartino and Bryan Konietzko--the smash-hit sequel to their blockbuster show Avatar: The Last Airbender! This
handsome hardcover contains hundreds of art pieces created during the development of the show's first season, along
with new sketches from the original creative team! Featuring creator commentary from DiMartino and Konietzko and a
brand-new foreword by Korra voice actor Janet Varney, this is an intimate look inside the creative process that brought
a new generation of Avatar heroes to life! The book is packaged in a deluxe slipcase with a commemorative lithograph,
celebrating this timeless series and the legacy it continues! Features of this new deluxe second edition include:
Slipcase and a portfolio featuring a lithograph exclusive to this edition. New sketchbook material by the creators of
the series. All-new foreword from Korra voice actor Janet Varney. All-new cover by Joaquim Dos Santos and Bryan
Konietzko
Avatar: The Last Airbender--North and South Part Three Gene Luen Yang 2017-05-09 Fire Lord Zuko and Earth King Kuei
arrive in the Southern Water Tribe amid protests of Gilak's imprisonment. While the leaders hold council to solidify
Malina and Hakoda's unification plans, Gilak breaks free and leads a powerful rebellion! In the face of these two
opposing tribes, Katara will have to make peace with her nostalgia and distrust to save the home she loves from being
permanently torn apart. Written and drawn by the creative team behind the best-selling The Search, The Rift, and Smoke
and Shadow, Gene Luen Yang and Gurihiru, in collaboration with Avatar: The Last Airbender and Legend of Korra creators
Michael Dante DiMartino and Bryan Konietzko, this is the ultimate continuation of Avatar and the perfect companion to
Legend of Korra!
Little Moments of Love Catana Chetwynd 2018-06-19 What began as stray doodles on scraps of paper became an internet
sensation when Catana Chetwynd’s boyfriend shared her drawings online. Now, Catana Comics touches millions of readers
with its sweet, relatable humor. Little Moments of Love collects just that – the little moments that are the best parts
of being with the person you love.
The Legend of Korra: An Avatar's Chronicle Andrea Robinson 2019-08-06 Avatar Korra and her friends chronicle their
memories and adventures in this new fully-illustrated scrapbook filled with letters and inserts from your favorite
characters. After the time of Avatar Aang, Korra was revealed as the next Avatar. After training with Aang’s son
Tenzin, Avatar Korra succeeded in the battle to restore peace between the Spirit World and Republic City, though the
victories were hard-fought. In this fully-illustrated scrapbook, Tenzin challenges Korra to chronicle the many trials
and lessons she has learned during her time as Avatar. To complete this task, Korra enlists the help of her many
friends and loved ones to share stories, mementos, and artifacts from their many adventures. Readers will discover
gorgeous art, inserted posters, special removable keepsakes, photos, and more throughout this book!
Avatar: The Last Airbender - The Rift Part 2 Gene Luen Yang 2014-07-29 Team Avatar find themselves up to their necks in
trouble as mysterious forces threaten to destroy land once sacred to the Airbenders! While Aang journeys to the spirit
world in search of clues, Toph faces off against her own past! * The official continuation of Airbender from its
creators, Michael Dante DiMartino and Bryan Konietzko! * Avatar: The Last Airbender—The Search continues to top the
sales charts! * The perfect companion to The Legend of Korra!
The Story of Inc Stephan Bugaj 2017-11
Sword of Hyperborea #3 Mike Mignola 2022-03-16 An expert diver is faced with the extreme dangers of the supernatural
and the real when he's forced to retrieve a mysterious artifact from a crashed zeppelin in the English Channel. How
many second chances is one man allowed to have, even when wielding the sword of Hyperborea? Hellboy creator Mike
Mignola gives us a new tale from the world of Hellboy, cowritten by Rob Williams and featuring the art of Mignolaverse
veteran Lawrence Campbell in an all-new series of Hellboy lore!
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Avatar: The Last Airbender - Team Avatar Tales Gene Luen Yang 2019-10-15 This anthology from the world of Avatar: The
Last Airbender features all your favorite characters, brought to life by a cast of all-star creators! Journey along
with Team Avatar as they rescue a pumpkin farmer waylaid by monsters, go undercover in the Fire Nation, help an old
rival with a hair-raising problem, and reflect on what it means to save the world. Featuring the work of Gene Luen Yang
(Avatar: The Last Airbender--North and South), Faith Erin Hicks (The Nameless City), Carla Speed McNeil (Finder), Ron
Koertge (Vampire Planet), Dave Scheidt (Dreamworks Trolls, Wrapped Up), Sara Goetter (Dungeon Critters, Boozle), and
more, this anthology features stories both hilarious and heartwarming. Features brand new short stories set in the
world of Avatar: The Last Airbender! This volume also includes the short stories, "Rebound", "Shells", and "Sisters",

cartoons-view-id-legend-of-korra-season

previously released for Free Comic Book Day and never before collected!
Avatar: The Last Airbender - The Promise Part 1 Gene Luen Yang 2013-07-02 The wait is over! Ever since the conclusion
of Avatar: The Last Airbender, its millions of fans have been hungry for more—and it's finally here! This series of
digests rejoins Aang and friends for exciting new adventures, beginning with a faceoff against the Fire Nation that
threatens to throw the world into another war, testing all of Aang's powers and ingenuity! * The continuation of
Airbender and the link to its upcoming sequel, Legend of Korra! * Written by Gene Luen Yang, author of the National
Book Award-nominated American Born Chinese.
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